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May President’s Message
   Hard to believe, but our 2013 Quilt Show is rapidly approaching. I am pretty 
sure that I am not the only one working diligently to finish my entries in time. 
Best of luck to all of us!

I would like to offer my sincerest thanks to all of the numerous volunteers who 
willingly give so much to put on this show. It takes a tremendous effort, but the 
end result is a tribute to the strength and commitment of our guild. Our May 
Guild meeting will be a celebration of our wonderful show, so you won’t want to 
miss it.

Judy Vaughn and Linda Lasich will be attending NCQC this week, to check out speakers for next year’s 
programs. Thanks to the wonderful response to our survey, they have a good idea of your interests and needs. 
We will be looking forward to more great programs and workshops.

See you at the Quilt Show!

TABLE OF CONTENTS IS ON PAGE 2

 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Carol Riddles needs help with 
the last minute chores 

that make our  Quilt Show a success. 
See pages 5 and 6 for Quilt Show 

needs!

Joan Mosley

Minutes from the General meeting and 
the Board meeting will be found on the 
website under Newsletters and Minutes.

http://www.PineTree
http://www.PineTree
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Meeting      Location            Day of the Month & Time             May
General Meeting Grass Valley Charter School 1st Tuesday at 6:30pm 7

225 S. Auburn, Grass Valley

Speaker Workshop Seventh Day Adventist Church, GV Wednesday after General Mtg 8
PTQG Board Meeting Eskaton Village, 49er Room, GV 2nd Thursday, at 7pm 9
Newsletter Deadline sassysue4246@gmail.com 5pm Saturday after Board Mtg 11
Junior Quilters Salvation Army, Alta St. GV 2nd Saturday at 10:30 am 11
Community Service Seventh Day Adventist Church, GV 3rd Thursday, 9:30 am 16
Drop-In Ôn Quilt Seventh Day Adventist Church, GV 3rd Thursday, 9:30 am 16
Skill Building Seventh Day Adventist Church, GV 3rd Thursday, 12:00 pm 16
Home Workshop Seventh Day Adventist Church, GV 3rd Thursday,  10 am NOT MTG

Quilt Show Committee Eskaton Village, 49er Room, GV 3rd Tuesday at 7 pm 21
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Please note that your newsletter editor has a change of email....please change to:

sassysue4246@gmail.com.  Thanks...... Sue

PINE TREE QUILT GUILD
2013 PROGRAM SCHEDULE

 May 7! Susan Else (www.susanelse.com)
Susan treats cloth as a wild flexible skin for 3-
dimensional objects.  Her workshop on her technique 
will produce a quilt sculpture.


 May  8
 Workshop: Susan Else

 
 3-D Adventures in the Garden

       ! !  Lynda Lasich, 
 Program Chair

mailto:sassysue4246@gmail.com
mailto:sassysue4246@gmail.com
http://www.susanelse.com
http://www.susanelse.com


You probably have never seen anything like it in the quilting world before, but our May speaker, Susan 
Else, will engage us in a 3-dimensional world of quilting.  It will be exciting to see her trunk show as it 
will take us into a new dimension and allow us to perhaps expand our own world of quilting to 
incorporate sculpture.

Bobbie Finley is coming in June from San Jose with her lecture, Tile Quilt Revival.  Bobbie makes 
prize-winning quilts and is proud to have a quilt in the collection of the American Museum of Folk Art in 
New York.  Her work has appeared in major shows and has been published in various books and 
magazines.  She enjoys reproducing antique quilts and reinvents old quilt designs in new contemporary 
ways.  She has co-authored “Tile Quilt Revival: Reinventing a Forgotten Form” and “Fresh Perspectives: 
Reinterpreting 18 Classic Quilts from the International Quilt Study Center and Museum.” 

Bobbie’s workshop, “Making A Tile Quilt Block,” is still available to you.  All you need do is contact 
Marta Price at mahprice@gmail.com and you too will have fun for a day of learning and sewing with 
friends.
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Ladies, we are now at the point of not being able to offer our visiting speakers a host member for 
overnight accommodations as no one as come forward to volunteer.  This means that the Guild will 
need to pay for a hotel/motel room in addition to costs of bringing speakers to our Guild meetings.  
The enticement of a coupon to use in payment for a speaker workshop is still dangling in front of you.  
Won't you give me a call at 477-1071 and help me welcome our guests with a warm night's rest in your 
home?  
     There is need for Susan Else on May 7 and Bobbie Finley on June 4.      

          Lynda Lasich

MAY AND JUNE  PROGRAM 

mailto:mahprice@gmail.com
mailto:mahprice@gmail.com
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Community Service and Drop-In Sewing
 
 
 
  QUILT SHOW PREPARATION, Thursday, April 18, 2013!

This month we will continue to work on quilts for community needs Ðquilts for boys are a focus Ð and 
complete preparations for the quilt tops that will be worked on during the Quilt Show at the Community 
Services booth.

Come for an hour or stay for the day, a project awaits to Þt your time and expertise. Two sewing 
machines are now available for use if you are unable to bring yours, as are the necessary notions Ð 
rotary cutters, scissors, thread, cutting mats, and rulers. What do you need to do? Arrive at the Seventh 
Day Adventist Church, 10:00 Ð 3:00. Bring your lunch or a snack. Cookies, co!ee, tea, and chocolate 
are provided.

Third Thursday dates for 2013 are: 
18 April
16 May Ð no Community Services/DIS. 
We will be setting up for Carol's stash sale on the 17 th!
20 June """""
8 July"""""                  
15 August"  
19 September""
17 October 
21 November 
#
Contact Marjorie at 265 9787 or maggie2@sonic.net  if you have any questions." I hope you join us this 
year!

! ! ! ! Marjo!e "Connell

04/20 - 04/21, 2013 - Quilts from the Heart
Pleasanton, California
Location: Alameda County Fairgrounds
Contact Phone: 925-846-9774
Website: www.amadorvalleyquilters.org

05/04 - 05/05, 2013 - 
29th Annual Springtime in the Pines Quilt Show
Grass Valley, California
Location: Nevada County Fairgrounds
Contact Phone: 916-798-8406
Website: www.pinetreequiltguild.com

04/20 - 04/21, 2013 - Shower of Stars Quilt Show
Santa Clara, California
Location: Santa Clara Convention Center
Contact Phone: 408-799-7386
Website: scvqaquiltshow.org

05/18 - 05/19, 2013 - Sun Country Quilters' Quilt Show 
"A Garden of Quilts"
Red Bluff, California
Location: Tehama County Fairgrounds 650 Antelope Blvd.
Contact Phone: 530-528-8838
Website: www.suncountryquilters.com

UPCOMING  QUILT SHOWS

mailto:maggie2@sonic.net
mailto:maggie2@sonic.net
http://www.amadorvalleyquilters.org
http://www.amadorvalleyquilters.org
http://www.pinetreequiltguild.com
http://www.pinetreequiltguild.com
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quilt show news and requests 

   Thanks to All from the 
Silent Auction crew

You ladies outdid yourselves at our last  
guild meeting!  We had donations 
coming to us from all directions, and 
each and every one is so appreciated!  
Now, this is not to say that we are full 
up and not accepting any further items 
for auction.  If any of you are still 
working on goodies that you would 
like us to have, we will be taking 
donations up until Saturday morning 
before the show opens.  Your 
generosity is heartwarming and 
Melissa and I truly appreciate it.  Silent 
Auction is a relatively easy way to 
donate your services to our quilt show, 
which as most of you know, is our 
major money-raising activity for the 
year.  Come by to see us when you visit  
or work the show to bid on some of the 
wonderful items you have made!

Cathy & Melissa, Co-Chairs

Here we go all you Guys and 
Gals.  I say Guys because, 
in addition to Kim, I know 
there are a lot of 
husbands, sons and 
grandsons who get caught 
up in the excitement of the 

Quite Show and we are enormously grateful. 

Everything is shaping up nicely and here are some finishing 
touches you can all help with.   

We need small incidental side tables to use as sturdy plant 
stands for displays.  We are asking for the loan of  potted trees 
and larger plants, as well as  ready made flower arrangements, 
to put  on the small tables.  

We need items related to outer space such as globes, telescopes, 
rocket ships, and tasteful doodads that signify mankind's 
fascination with universe. We’re in need of non-returnable quilt 
blocks which will be glued onto a rather large space ship

Quilt blocks of any kind that are non-returnable as they will be 
glued into a rather large space ship.

We’re also requesting star quilt blocks to pin onto a background. 
Put your name on the back, as these blocks will be returned to 
you.

Set-up is Thursday,  May 2,  and lots of helping hands are 
always needed. It'll go from 9a.m. to possibly late afternoon.  
The more help we get,  the faster it'll go.  Friday,  May 3,  the 
Quilts are hung and many are needed  then also.  We seriously 
need a volunteer to supervise set-up in the Northern Mines 
Building.  Country Store does their own set-up and so do the 
Vendors.  What's needed is the arrangement of the additional 
quilts in the two center aisles.  

OK Everybody, Let's Put On A Show !!!  Carol
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Quilt Show News  continued.....

	
 	
 	
 	
 	
 	
 JUDGING

As chair of the Judging and Awards Committee, I’m especially thankful for the many volunteers 
who will help me make the judging of quilts successful.  Our judges, Rachel Clark and Kitty 
Oliver will have a full day evaluating with constructive comments so that all who entered quilts 
for judging may learn their strengths and weaknesses. 

Rachel Clark from Watsonville is a nationally known quilter and wearable artist.  She teaches 
and 
lectures and comes from a long line of sewists, and uses an eclectic sense of designs and fabrics 
in her quilts and wearable arts items.  Many know that she has a keen sense of humor that 
characterizes her work and lectures.

Kitty Oliver is a member of the River City Quilt Guild of Sacramento and has been active in all 
aspects of producing and judging quilt shows.  She is a graduate of the West Coast Quilt Judging 
Academy and brings to us the Pathway to quilt evaluation.  Although she has served as an intern 
to quilt judges, this is her solo engagement.

Have you taken at  least one shift at the Quilt Show! 
If not - here's the place for you!  
Remember - if you sign up you get free 
admission!

White Glovers walk among the quilts, 
talk to visitors and make them 
welcome, and use their gloves to turn 
the quilts so backs can be seen. 

Please call or email 
CHRIS PARKS 477-0690   chrisparks@comcast.net

Help wanted for Country Store.
We still have a few open spots on both 

Saturday and Sunday in the country 
store. It's an easy job, lots of opportunity 

to sit down and 
we have a lot of fun.

If you are interested in either working or 
being a vendor, please contact

Val at 477-0428 or Lettie at 432-3790.

Dining Room Volunteers

Dining room sign ups.  If you want to work in the dining room please contact 
me by phone or email.  It is always a fun place to work and meet your friends. 

Kathleen Stanley

Multiple times throughout the newsletter is a little graphic/picture/clip art which is a 
reminder  to volunteer for the Quilt Show....how many times does it appear? First one to 
answer correctly will join Cathy, Lois, Marta and Sandra in collecting prizes in June.....

Lynda

mailto:chrisparks@comcast.net
mailto:chrisparks@comcast.net
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Sale of the Year -- Carol Phillip’s Stash Sale

Friday, 17 May 2013, 9:00 - 3:00, Seventh Day Adventist Church. Shop for 
fabric, notions, books, yarn for weaving and knitting, and some equipment 
to enhance your projects and studio. What a way to celebrate Carol and 
your hard work at the May Quilt Show!

This is huge  - over 200 boxes of Òmust haveÕsÓ for your studio: quilting, 
weaving, knitting, sewing, spinning, needlework, doll making, beading, 
crafts, ott lamps; ßeece and roving; dyes, ribbons, buttons, and trims; 
patterns; Longaberger baskets, and more!

Volunteers are still needed on SALE DAY as cashiers, table monitors, and 
ßoaters.  Come for the day or come for an hour or two - please contact 
Marjorie at 265 9787 or maggie2@sonic.net  to volunteer.

Share and Care
Do you know someone in the Guild who is under the weather and can use some cheering? Whether it is illness, 
surgery, or loss of a loved one, please let me know so an appropriate card can be sent.   Thanks.......  
! ! Ann Wilson, Share and Care Chairperson
! ! ! ! !            awilson@syn.net or 274-1290

Affiliate of the Month

John & Karla Rogers, Owners
 
With our husband/wife team we are able to offer a quick 

turnaround time. We offer all aspects of  long arm machine 
quilting from edge to edge to custom designs. We have a 
computerized machine with over 4,000 patterns to choose 
from. Collaborating with our customers to create a wonderful 
design that compliments their quilt’s design is a true 
pleasure. Customer satisfaction is the utmost importance

mailto:maggie2@sonic.net
mailto:maggie2@sonic.net
mailto:awilson@syn.net
mailto:awilson@syn.net
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FOR SALE
Weaving loom. Make offer.  ~  

Contact Em Sun by emailing her at 
momandgram702@yahoo.com
or calling her at 808-436-5985

FOR SALE
Solid Maple Quilt Frame 

by Joe Sladky 

(Alex Anderson's dad).

Easy to assemble.  Like new.  $250

 Call Nancy Peterson     265-6197

Jamboree 2013
We have four wonderful teachers, each with something totally different to offer. Jamboree will be held Saturday, September 
14 from 9 am to 3:30 pm. at the Grass Valley United Methodist Church.

Sign-ups will begin at the May meeting.

Our Instructors this year:

 First is Cathy Stone. She will be doing a bag.  Surprise right!  It is called Cabo Bucket

 Second is Diane Steele, who will be doing a Woven Silhouettes

 Third is Sue Rasmusun, who will be teaching a Curved Paper Pieced Flying Geese.

 Fourth is Mary Levy.  She will be doing her Reversible Potholder Quilt again.

Finally, Naomi Cook will oversee the strip quilt race or the 1660 quilt made with 2 ½ strips.  It will be combined with open 
sew.

Open sew would be great for those wanting to work on those ‘unfinished’ projects OR maybe pick up a kit from Marjorie 
McConnell and work on a quilt for Community Service.

Once I have received your check for $25.00 to hold your space, I’ll put your name on the list and give you the supply list. 
My home phone is 477-8499.  Hope to see you soon. I want to fill all these fabulous classes!  Do sign up – it is the Guild’s 
gift to you for your help throughout the year. Deirdre  and Judy 

Jamboree Chairs
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Sue’s Field Trip

This month I celebrated a birthday....not a biggie, well, at my age they’re all larger numbers! It was one of 
my best birthdays as my friend and neighbor,  Barbara, took me on a  mini personal Quilt Rush.
As she’s out of town this weekend, last week we decided to visit a few stores that are listed on the Annual 
Shop Hop this year. 

Leaving Nevada City about 9 am, we first stopped in Paradise at Morning Star Quilts.  Ah,  what a 
wonderful shop. So many fabrics, so little money! The store was decorated for this week’s Quilt Rush, and 
well worth a trip. Then we stopped at Deby’s Quilt Shop and she had made these teeny ‘log cabin blocks’ 
that I loved. She said she was giving the pattern away this weekend. They were so neat...Paper 
pieced...course, I need  to learn how to paper piece!

Then on to Chico and lunch at the  Sierra Nevada Brewery, always a fun place.  Next we visited  The 
Rabbit Hole. The owner madly trying to finish projects while customers came and went. We also went to 
the Honey Run Shop which isn’t on the ‘Rush”, but I found a great artichoke and olive print, kind of a 
Tuscan flavor, that will make some great placemats for my sister-in-law’s birthday. 

Of course, we can’t forget our own, Sugar Pine Quilt Shop! Sometimes we forget how valuable places and 
people are who are close! So check Sugar Pine out this weekend, also!

While we couldn’t take advantage of the prizes and specials of the Rush, we 
had a great time, and I’m looking forward to next month when we celebrate 
Barbara’s birthday and  visit quilt shops to the south of us!  If you find one you 
like this weekend,  be sure to share with me!

Sue Mi"er

Quilting Websites
We live at a wonderful time for learning new information about  almost anything. When I first got back into  
quilting, my sister told me to check out the website of the 
Missouri Star Quilting Company. Quilt Shop, Daily Deal, 
Forum and Blog are all parts of the site. But my favorite is 
the Tutorials. The Zig Zag Charm Pack Table Runner was 
easy and quick...great for a last minute gift! If you haven’t 
checked the site out, it’s worth a few minutes of your time, 
you never know what you might find!  
 (http://www.missouriquiltco.com)

!o  you have a favori"  #p about quil#ng? Share it  wi$  o$ers. Send it  % me at 
&assysue4246@gmail.com.  Help % make $e newsle'er YOUR newlse'er!

http://www.missouriquiltco.com
http://www.missouriquiltco.com
mailto:sassysue4246@gmail.com
mailto:sassysue4246@gmail.com
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2014 Opportunity Quilt
"
Get ready to be WOWed!  The 2014 Opportunity Quilt is finished and ready for the quilt show on 
May 4th and 5th.  The women of the  "SEW HAPPY" mini-group have been working steadily on the 
quilt for about a year. They are: Sherri Baldridge, Ruth Bertaccini, Barbara 
Ceresa, Fran Ferrell, Judy Hamilton, Alice Ruth Mischke, Sally 
Monestier, Joan Mosley, Lorna Straka, Donna White, Debe 
Wilson. 

The pattern was an adaptation of "Wildflower Rhapsody", from A Wing and a 
Prayer and we used mostly Moda fabric from their Summer Breeze II 
collection.  The original artwork for the applique was done by Fran Ferrell.  
The applique and binding was by Sally Monestier of "Fat Lady Singing". And 
the machine quilting was by Barbara Ceresa of "Sun Forest Quilts" and Jackie 
Williams of"Quilting My Heart Out For You".   

 Thank You 

" " " " " " " " 2014 Opportunity Quilt Chairperson 

Patti Lucas
11965 Larkspur Lane
Grass Valley, CA 95959
277-2786  May 20
patti1973cammy@aol.com

Terry McFeely
14195 Coyote Mt. Trail
Nevada City, CA 95959
470-9014     Aug 20
terry@terialarts.com

Robin Hart 
17997 Gamble Lane
Grass Valley, CA 95949
271-7121      June
rhstarbird@gmail.com

Kathy Broersma
13269 Madrone Forest Dr.
Nevada City, CA 95959
629-961-8159            July 22
kbroersma@cox.net

Lorna

mailto:patti1973cammy@aol.com
mailto:patti1973cammy@aol.com
mailto:terry@terialarts.com
mailto:terry@terialarts.com
mailto:rhstarbird@gmail.com
mailto:rhstarbird@gmail.com
mailto:kbroersma@cox.net
mailto:kbroersma@cox.net


Patchwork Star for May, 2013
Marcia Lyon
     A sense of togetherness, serenity and winsome foreverness 
permeates Marcia's and Greg's comfy home and 43 years of marriage.   
Candid and content, they encourage family values, living a retired life 
of refreshing quality.  Marcia and Greg have two married children and 
four grandchildren living nearby.  Greg and granddaughter, McKenzie, 
both contributed to the interview.
     Remember “The Peach Patch” ?  Marcia and four other ladies circa 1984 were involved in a beginner quilting class 
at Diana Peach's fabric store.  When her store closed, Marcia explained:  “we were stuck half way through this sampler 
quilt and didn't know how to finish it!”  Heidi's Fabrics offered to post a sign-up sheet for interested quilters. Fifty to 
sixty people showed up!  Alas, Pine Tree Quilt Guild was formed.  Serendipitously, Betty Maddox, the first president, 
knew how to quilt!  The rest is history.
    Isn't it uncanny how so many of us remember, albeit with lukewarm enthusiasm, our 8th grade home economics 
sewing elective!?  Laughing heartily, we recalled all that silly, unnecessary basting.  Ugh!  Such a waste of time!  
Marcia's mom, grandma and great grandma were sewers, passing down a devoted assuredness of skill and passion.  A 
kaleidoscope of folk artsy, homespun themes with 100% wool floral appliques underscores Marcia's stash.  Earning 
their keep (after a bout of cleaning and purging for the Country Store) are neatly folded stacks of dusky reds, Nile 
greens and cerulean blues.  Mellow ivory backgrounds next to modest stripes are added to complete her preferred 
palette for a traditional scrappy tableaux.  Perfectly packaged UFO's remain at the ready.  A sunshiny bright studio is 
well equipped with a Janome 6400, Janome 3500, Serger and Gem Platinum.  With a schnazzy red T-Fal steam iron on 
a regular ironing board and a specially built low ironing table for when sitting at her machine, she's got it made.  
Especially for those pesky paper-piecing projects, Marcia says:  “I don't have to get up and down!”
     Who doesn't need like-minded camaraderie?  For social therapy, “The Cover Girls” like to “eat, talk and laugh” at 
their monthly meetings.  An accomplished embroiderer, Marcia gave me a quick lesson for success.  Claiming: “always 
back your fabric with batting” to keep your stitches taut, smooth and cushioned, and your thread tails hidden.  Her 
outline stitches are impeccable, as her redwork bespeaks absolute perfection.  
     Never do we feel so pompous as to claim we know it all regardless of the number of classes we take, the amounts of 
fabric we have or the hours we spend at our craft.  Learning a new technique or experiencing a new product can open 
doors.  Here's a list of useful tried and true tips.  Marcia's red Pigma pen permanently outlines her desired stitching for 
redwork.  A handy light box is ever ready for design transfers.  Her vanishing design wall pulls up or down like a 
window shade, doubling as a closet screen to hide stacks of fabric stashes.  Her best recommended thread is Superior 
polyester for strength and stability.
     Marcia says:  “I love to get my juices going.”  A sanctuary for escape, well-being and self-composure, a place to 
work through your problems—that's what her well-appointed studio is for.  I think we can all identify.  Oh,  how lucky 
we are!

Jeanie Ferguson
Patchwork Star Reporter
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President   Joan Mosley   477-5117 sjmosley4@comcast.net
Vice-President   Barbara Ceresa   432-9461 bbceresa@yahoo.com
Secretary   Sharon Elisor (Board minutes)     274-1695 sellisorgv@sbcglobal.net
Treasurer   Judy Johnston   272-2603 sewing_judy@yahoo.com
Block of the Month  Frances O’Brien   273-1972        francesobrien523@gmail.com 
Community Service  Marjorie McConnell  265-9787 maggie2@sonic.net
Computer Records  Ardy Tobin   575-8433 ardyt@comcast.net
Drop in & Quilt   Marjorie McConnell  265-9787 maggie2@sonic.net
Education Outreach  Margaret Boothby  273-0186 daleboothby@comcast.net
 Co-Chair  Robin Mello   274-8558 no email
Equipment   Carol Riddles   478-1906 sewmifugotm@gmail.com
Finance, Budget/Audit  Karle deProsse   274-1423 abacus@sbbmail.com
Guild Challenge   Lois Hodges   432-9423 loishodges71@yahoo.com
Historian   Ruth Bertaccini   272-7423 ruthdb@sbcglobal.net
Holiday Challenge  Frances O’Brien   273-1972        francesobrien523@gmail.com
Holiday Party   Judy Hamilton   277-8818 judyfieldswh@hotmail.com
Home Workshop  Sue Robertson   265-0447 arleneandsue@att.net
Hospitality/Mentor  Phyllis Brodie   273-0372 pbrodie3@att.net
Jamboree   Deirdre Campbell  477-8499 deirdrecampbell@sbcglobal.net
 Co-Chair  Judy Vaughn   477-2123 tuttifrutty2009@live.com
Junior Quilters   Dianne Rockwell  432-9198  diannmmkpv@aol.com
 Co-Chair  Robin Mello   274-8558 robinmello@jps.net
Library    Molly Cook   477-1014 thecooks777@yahoo.com
 Co-Chair  Miladie Thompson  265-8460 miladie@mac.com
Meeting Set-Up   Cook Family   477-1014 thecooks777@yahoo.com
Membership   Carol Gates   273-9359           carol_1946_gates@sbcglobal.net
Mini-Groups   Clairie Carter   271-5986 clairie@sbcglobal.net
Mystery Gifts   Robin Petersen   277-2720 birdnest2002003@yahoo.com
 Co-Chair  Carmen Crow   273-5134 clyde-carmen@att.net 
NCQC    Lynda Lasich   477-1071 lyndalasich@yahoo.com
 Co-Chair  Chris Parks   477-0690 chrisparks@comcast.net
Newsletter   Sue Miller   271-2270 sassysue4246@gmail.com
Opportunity Quilt  Kris Cook   346-2665 knkcook@hughes.net
 Co-Chair  Lorna Straka   273-2327 lornasattic@gmail.com
Patchwork Star   Jeanie Ferguson   272-7349 fergiefrogquilt@comcast.net
Past Pres   Cathy Stone   272-7863 gvcathy@yahoo.com
Picnic    Nancyann Tracy   432-0539 ntracyd@sbcglobal.net
Programs   Lynda Lasich   477-1071 lyndalasich@yahoo.com
 Co-Chair  Judy Vaughn   477-2123 tuttifrutty2009@live.com
Publicity   Anne Wilson   274-1290 awilson@svn.net
Quarter Yard Club  Susan DeHann   575-8704   suzdehann@gmail.com
Quilt Show 2013   Carol Riddles   478-1906 sewmifugotm@gmail.com
Scholarship   Pat Gillings   432-8159 gillingspt@aol.com
Share and Care   Anne Wilson   274-1290 awilson@svn.net
Show and Tell   Joy Waggner   265-3507 joy@cinesys.com
 Co-Chair  Marilyn Engelking  268-9205 qltnzzfun@att.net
Speaker Workshops  Marta Price   274-1691 mahprice@gmail.com
Skill Builders   Lorna Tiller    272-8910 lorna.l@att.net
Treasure Table   Janene Powell   277-6409 no email
Web Liason   Anita Dall   477-5724 a.dall@yahoo.com

mailto:sjmosley@comcast.net
mailto:sjmosley@comcast.net
mailto:bbceresa@yahoo.com
mailto:bbceresa@yahoo.com
mailto:sellisorgv@sbcglobal.net
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mailto:sewing_judy@yahoo.com
mailto:sewing_judy@yahoo.com
mailto:francesobrien523@gmail.com
mailto:francesobrien523@gmail.com
mailto:maggie2@sonic.net
mailto:maggie2@sonic.net
mailto:ardyt@comcast.net
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Quilt Events

Auburn Interfaith Food Closet will 
benefit from 

Stitcher's Swap Meet & Rummage 
Sale

Want to get rid of extra sewing 
supplies, machines or fabric that you 

no longer want?  Plan to participate in 
the Bi-annual Stitcher's Swap Meet 

& Rummage Sale in the parking lot of 
Howell's Sewing & Vacuum, 13555 

Bowman Rd., Auburn, Saturday June 
8,  9-1.  Space rental is $15. Reserve 
your space by 6/1/2013.  Of course 

you could always just come to shop for 
the fabulous deals to be had! 

Questions, call 530 885-9624 or e-mail 
MaryLynn at coolmarylynn@att.net

Happy Birthday!
3  Sharon Kreiss
5  Barbara Ceresa
8  Joyce Welsch
9  Robin Mello
12  Kathy McDaniel
14  Molly Cook
14   Morgan Smith
16  Edith Gregersen
16   Carol Morrow
16   Arlene Robinson

18 Ruth Steindorf
20 Patti Lucas
20 Susan Robertson
21 Susan Hopkins
23  Frances O’Brien
25 Leona Foster
27 Joyce Roath
30 Melissa McGinnis
30 Lydia Velenosi

	

     Happy Anniversary!
6    Judy & David Moore	

	

   
7   Barbara & Bill Ceresa
10  Billie & Keith Miller	

	


10   Linda & Bill Hawkins
10  Eleanor & Bill Sagely	


15   Jeanne  & Jerry Allgood
15  Donna & Brad White	

	


17   Maureen  & Don Garrison
18  Debe & Dan Wilson	

	


20   Paula  & Mark Michalski
20  Jeanne & Jeff Rupp

mailto:coolmarylynn@att.net
mailto:coolmarylynn@att.net


Our next meeting is May 7 at 6:30PM.
Grass Valley Charter School, 225 S. Aurburn St. Grass Valley

(formerly Hennessey School)

_____________________________________________________________________________
PTQG Information

The Pine Tree Quilt Guild of Nevada County

 
 Send address changes and corrections to:      Submit newsletter articles to:   
   PTQG Computer Records          Sue Miller, PTQG Newsletter Editor
   P.O. Box 3133, Grass Valley, CA 95945         sassysue4246@gmail.com
   or contact Computer Records         11255 Banner Mine Way   
   Ardy, 574-8433            Nevada City, CA 95959
              530-271-2270
 Mail membership forms and dues to:
   PTQG Membership           Newsletter Deadline: 5:00 p.m. the Saturday 
    P.O.Box 3133            immediately following the PTQ Guild’s Board 
   Grass Valley, CA 95945                        Meeting on the second Thursday of the month
       
     See our web page for membership forms and information:.
     http://www.pinetreequiltguild.com

http://www.pinetreequiltguild.com
http://www.pinetreequiltguild.com

